Jennifer S. Bethune

e e LA
From: AJ Dorantes <ajdorantes@msn.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 6:18 AM

To: Jennifer S. Bethune

Subject: RE: 87 Sherwood Lane Pool Plan

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning Jennifer,
| would like to remove M.R. Stoner Electrical from the permit as the electrician and add the following:

Get Electric 123

Lic # 33177

Address: 131 S Prince Henry Way Cameron, NC 28326
Getelectricl23@gmail.com

910-605-9154

Thank you,
Anthony Dorantes
315-317-0998

From: Jennifer S. Bethune

Sent: Monday, May 23, 2022 3:15 PM
To: Al Dorantes

Subject: RE: 87 Sherwood Lane Pool Plan

Thank You,

Jennifer S. Bethune

Senior Central Permitting Technician
420 McKinney Pkwy

PO Box 65

Lillington NC 27546

Main: 910-893-7525

Direet: 910-814-6433

**Note our physical location has changed**

From: A) Dorantes [mailto:ajdorantes@msn.com]

Sent: Sunday, May 22, 2022 10:48 AM

To: Jennifer S. Bethune <jsbethune@harnett.org>; Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>
Subject: RE: 87 Sherwood Lane Pool Plan



